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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the Permanent Representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a special closed meeting for Friday, October 22, 2004, at 9:30 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to receive information on the General Secretariat from the Acting Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi.
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